
Dear Parents  

Greetings!  

As you already know that the admission for 

class Nursery will commence on 01.04.2024 and 

the admission will be closed on 10.04.2024. Kindly 

do the needful at the earliest. Criteria for admission 

on first come, first serve basis has already been 

conveyed to you. So, please ensure admission on 

appropriate time.  

 

Thanks and Regards 


